LIVONIA Livonia Public Schools

Facilities and Operations

Date: February 28, 2020

To: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations

From: Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations

Re: Recommendation to Replace the Bus Wash at the Transportation Building

| am recommending and seeking approval to replace the current Bus Wash system with
a new touchless system provided by Hydro-Chem Systems in Caledonia, Michigan, for
a total cost of $141,073.00.

This new touchless vehicle wash system will accommodate all District vehicles, 77-
passenger buses, dump trucks and T150 Transit work vans with no adjustment
necessary. The Vehicle Wash Project will be financed through the General Fund. This
purchase is supported by the State of Michigan Mi-Deal purchasing consortium.

Hydro-Chem Systems Caledonia, Ml $141,073.00
Rationale: The current Bus Wash contains old parts no longer being manufactured.
Presently, mechanics need to adjust the gantry in the Bus Wash for different-sized

buses. No other District vehicles can be washed in our current system.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

ccC: K. Oaks
S. Scott



